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New Brunswick, NJ - The decision by the Court to not review the Ingham case leaves unresolved
significant legal questions that state and federal courts will continue to face on issues related to due
process rights and personal jurisdiction. The Supreme Court has many times said that its decision to
deny hearing a case expresses no view on the merits whatsoever, and we continue to believe that our
view of the law and the facts will ultimately prevail.

The matters that were before the court are related to legal procedure, and not safety. Decades of
independent scientific evaluations confirm Johnson’s Baby Powder is safe, does not contain asbestos,
and does not cause cancer. Learn more about our position at www.FactsAboutTalc.com.
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